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Success is Doing What You Love! May 2012 

If that statement is correct, I am extremely successful!  I love to share God’s love with the 
beautiful and gracious Romanian women and their families.  I look forward to my upcoming 
trip as Kim Wier and I travel to Romania and Moldova this May 22nd through June 4th.  We 
would really appreciate your prayers. 

We will be holding a two day conference in Sighisoara, Romania.  Kim will be the guest 
speaker for the area wide gathering for Believers and non believers on the Friday evening, 
and I will be leading the Bible study training the next day.  I will introduce the newly 
translated Bible study by Beth Moore, “Living Beyond Yourself, Exploring the Fruit of the 
Spirit.”  I can hardly contain my excitement!!  Kim is a fabulous speaker, author, radio host 
on KSBJ and all around fun gal. I think we share the same love for adventure!   Here’s a 
photo of Kim and her ministry partner, Pam McCune, with me in the middle.  They make a 
great team sharing Biblical principles through Engaging Women Ministries.   

     
Once we finish the conference, we will head to Bucharest for an overnight stay. Our next 
stop will be Chisinau, Moldova to lay the groundwork for the next leadership training 
conference in September 2012.  In addition, we will have the privilege of visiting some of the 
girls in Stella’s Houses and the orphanage named Providence.  For more information about 
these ministries, visit www.stellasvoice.org   I have longed to go to Moldova for many years, 
and now the door has finally opened.  I am grateful for the Lord’s perfect timing.  Finally, I 
will wrap up some BGT ministry tasks back in Timisoara and Arad before heading home. 

Will you please pray for us for safe travels, good health and stamina, smooth logistics and 
most importantly, God’s anointing to cover us and flow through us?  Also, please pray for 
our families while we are away. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support which are greatly appreciated.  If 
you would like to send a gift, you can do so via our website or mail at: 

www.beautifulgatetranslations.org 
Beautiful Gate Translations, PO Box 153322, Lufkin, Texas  75915-3322 

With love, 

Paulette 
Note:  Be sure to check out the pictures newly posted in our website photo gallery! 

Beautiful Gate Translations is a ministry of Beautiful Ministries, Inc. an IRC 501(c)(3) Non Profit Organization. 

“And all the people saw him walking and praising God; and they were 
taking note of him as being the one who used to sit at the Beautiful 
Gate of the temple to beg alms, and they were fi lled with wonder and 
amazement at what had happened to him.” Acts 3:9-10 NASB 
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